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Allotment Working Party Meeting 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 at 2.00pm 
 
Attendees: John and Cathy Page, Lorraine Grey, Chrissy Lawrence and Gary Ewington    

Note taker: Cathy and John Page 

Notes: 

Majority of allotments are looking good being cultivated and tidy, there are a few that need 

attention 11B. 11A. 16B.  

21A looks like a Witch Helm tree growing, 

11B and 11A paths to be trimmed, 

7B is really bad, needs to be tidied up.   

Lots of garden rubbish and cuttings being thrown in the back hedgerow behind 3B and other ones 

along the back. 

Chrissy requested a dog poo bin to be put at the bottom of Pam’s Lane. 

Next meeting 2nd August 2022, 2pm tbc  

Cathy & John 


